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4 April 2018 

IPHC CIRCULAR 2018-006 

 

Dear Commissioners,  

 

SUBJECT:  TEMPORARY COMMISSIONER RE-APPOINTMENTS - USA 

 

In accordance with Rule 3 of the International Pacific Halibut Commission’s (IPHC) Rules of Procedure 
(2017), I am pleased to advise that the U.S. Department of State has provided notification of the following 
temporary Commissioner re-appointments for the United States of America: 

Commissioner Current Term 
Mr Bob Alverson 1 April 2018 to 31 August 2018 

Ms Linda Behnken 1 April 2018 to 31 August 2018 
 

Dr Jim Balsiger continues to serve as the Head of Delegation (Current term: 05 February 2018 to 31 May 
2018) 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

David T. Wilson, Ph.D.  

Executive Director, IPHC  

 

 


